
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Conway                                                                             Term : Christmas 2020 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had a busy term. In English we have 

experienced three different sensory stories; 

Fireworks night, The Little Red Hen and We’re 

going on a polar bear hunt. We have enjoyed 

exploring the sensory props.  

 

In our Attention Autism (also known as bucket) 

sessions, we have developed our attention 

and turn taking skills. Highlights have been 

knocking down the snowman tower, and 

messy snow squirting. 

 

We have explored lots of messy play and art 

sessions. Highlights have been paying our 

respects with our Remembrance messy play, 

and making Christmas decorations.  

 

We have spent a lot of time developing our 

physical skills. A particular favourite, which we 

have built our confidence in, is using the 

spinners during morning exercise. We have also 

had great fun swooshing down the huge slide 

on the big playground.  

 

The whole of Conway Team wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing 

you all again in January when our learning will 

be based on ‘To infinity and beyond’ or in 

other words; space.  

 

Dates to remember:  

Term starts- Tues 5th January  

 

         

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


